
To the Board of Supervisors, Mendocino County 

PLEASE VOTE NO TO EXPANDED CANNABIS OPERATIONS IN OUR 

RURAL NEIGHBORHOODS!! 

Bulldozed hilltops; chain-sawed forest lands; airplane-hanger greenhouses, surreptitious water 

diversions from creeks, lumbering water trucks all summer long; commercial deep wells sucking 

down the water table; flatbed deliveries of bagged soil conditioner; 20 yd. transfer-trailer loads 

of bulk planting soil; carloads of commuting workers on narrow roads; roadsides littered with 

latex gloves; floodlight surveillance systems; chugging generators night and day, fuel truck 

deliveries; black-cloth fences on your property line; a landscape that looks like a medium-

security prison perimeter: Is this what your vision of rural Mendocino County should 

be????  

Large-scale Commercial Pot Grows Belong in Commercial and Industrially-

zoned Properties, not in our rural neighborhoods. 

Commercial Pot Grows look and act nothing like rural Agriculture. They do not belong in our 

rangelands, open spaces, or rural residential subdivisions. 

We, the People voted down this sort of "Anything Goes" Cannabis Production in 2016. Listen to 

us and represent the vast majority, not the special interest profiteers in it for the money only. 

NO TO THE 10% PARCEL SIZE EXPANSION OF A HUGE PROBLEM ALREADY 

OUT OF CONTROL. 

Thank you for acting in the best interests of your constituents, 

Gary W. Owen 

 


